DBAA Annual Meeting

March 4, 2012

President Ralph Folkerts called the meeting to order at 10:00 am at the Roswell Senior Center.

Treasurer Marty Nathan posted the 2011 financial statements for review by any member.

Dick Browne, Elections Chairman, reported the results of the DBAA Area Rep elections as follows:

Elected for a two year term: Vicki Bell, Judy Fendrick, Allison Milhem, Dick Myers and Marty Nathan.

Elected for a one year term: Bob Autrey, Jr.

Ralph Folkerts recognized retiring DBAA Area Reps Bob Heller, Betty Myers, Ina Parry and Tarokh Taefi and thanked them for their service.

Ralph announced that Ron Torre would be making refunds of Friday evening entry fees during the lunch break as the game was stopped due to safety concerns due to the weather alerts.

Jack Feagin, as chairman of the 2013 Atlanta NABC, asked interested parties to contact him if they wished to volunteer their services to the event.

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:10 am.